
Hometown Bingo Supports Hospital 
 

 
 

Rhonda Cunningham (far left); Executive Director of the 
Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation accepts a donation of 
$1,300 from staff of Hometown Bingo including (from left) Jean 
Letourneau, Mary Williams, Gillian Pocock, Val Foote and Al 

Simpson.  This donation in support of the hospital’s Surgical Services 
Program, was made possible through proceeds from the staff’s Dress 
Down Fridays and book sales.  The donation will be used to purchase 

beanie babies to give to children having surgery at the hospital. 
 


